
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2009 
 
 
Curt Huttsell 
Navajo Communications Company 
P.O. Box 708970 
Sandy, UT  84070-8970 
 
RE: Tariff NCC-09-04 Docket No. 09-050-T03 The purpose of this filing is to reduce the 

Frontier Digital Phone and Frontier Digital 
Phone Plus feature package and add 
additional features to the package. 

Dear Mr. Huttsell: 
 
  The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. NCC-09-04 dated May 28, 2009. 
 
  The Division has recommended that the Commission accept the revisions in the 
above named tariff.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of June 29, 2009, have 
hereby been approved by the Commission. 
      
 
Sincerely,     
 
      
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
 
JPO/tab 


